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Thank you to all the parents who 
came to watch the children at the are-
na on Wednesday evening. The                  
children had a great night and their 
energy and singing was amazing. They 
kept singing all the way home on the 
coach too! We had tired but happy 
children arriving on Thursday        
morning. We hope you enjoyed it as 
much as we did. We also have another 
'gig' coming up. We will be singing at 
the Town Hall the Thursday evening of 
March 26th. Details to  follow next 
week. We hope as many children as 
possible will join us. Thank you from 
the YV team 

Next week is Children’s Mental 

Health Week. The theme of the week 

is …. 

 

‘Find Your Brave’  

 

And all children across the school 

will be partaking in discussions and      

activities to help raise awareness and 

support children and young people’s 

mental health. The links below have 

resources that you may want to look 

at with your child at home.                                        

https:www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/schools-and-youth-groups/  
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/teach/childrens-mental-health-week-2019/zk37bdm   

 

https://www.time-to-change.org.uk/resources 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/schools-and-youth-groups/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/teach/childrens-mental-health-week-2019/zk37bdm
https://www.time-to-change.org.uk/resources


February 

Wc 3rd Mental Health Week 

Tue 11th Safer Internet Day 

Fri 14th End of Spring 1   

We have a midday           

assistant position         

available at lunchtime. If 

you are interested please 

contact our School       

Business Manager, Sarah 

Allen.  

 

There is also a School  

Crossing Patrol vacancy. 

Please see the information 

on the left and visit the 

Stockport Council website 

for further information. 

www.stockport.gov.uk/

school-crossing-patrol  
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Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

‘TRAIN TO TOKYO’ FAMILY CHALLENGE 2020.  

Please have a look at the email you will be        

receiving regarding a competition Stockport Life 

Leisure are inviting you to take part in. It is a great            

opportunity to partake in physical activity as a 

family.  


